Dunraven Mining LLC

Bob Gydesen/Jake Wilkinson
502 South Wisconsin St

1-970-417-3311

July 22, 2014

CDRMS

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Notice on Intent to Conduct Prospecting (NOI), Upper Gold Links, File No. P-2014-011, Notice
to Withdrawal the NOI.

To whom it may concern,

Approximately one month ago we submitted a NOI for the Upper Gold Links Mine in Gunnison,
Co. As of today the 22™ of July 2014 we would like to formally withdraw our NOI for this project (File No.
P-2014-011). After reviewing our maps and documents we have found that the upper Gold Links and the
Gold Links Mine M-1987-143 do not connect at all to each other and it would be too costly to work
towards connecting them. Please consider this our official withdraw from the NOI. If you have any
questions please contact us at 1-970-417-3311.
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